
Dear Parish Council colleague, 

 

I have been made aware of a new grant round for Asda's £1 million Local Community Spaces 

Fund will be opening soon. 

  

It would be wonderful for our communities, whether it be our parishes, grassroots charities, 

not-for-profits and community groups, to benefit from this funding opportunity for grants of 

£10,000-£20,000. This can cover village halls, religious buildings, youth or scout groups, 

sports clubs, community gardens or allotments, and more. 

 

The application window for this grant opens Wednesday 7th May 2025 and will close 

Wednesday 28th May 2025.  

 

Please find the criteria attached and read more at https://asdafoundation.org/our-grants/local-

community-spaces-fund/. 

 

You can share the information on social media and get in touch with any questions. You can 

also contact publicaffairs@asda.uk directly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alec 

 

Sir Alec Shelbrooke, M.P. 

Conservative Member of Parliament for Wetherby & Easingwold 
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